
October 2023

Dear Educator: 

Welcome to the Safety Sleuth Program and Student Project. This program is designed for grades 3-5  
and is fully funded by PSEG Long Island, and is free to educators and students.  

The Safety Sleuth program focuses on learning about safety and situational awareness with two lessons 
(multiple activities within each) and a culminating student project. This project offers an opportunity to 
have students share what they have learned, and teachers can use this as an assessment tool. Students 
will be thrilled to become “CERTIFIED SAFETY SLEUTHS”. These lessons are cross-curricular and can be 
effectively used across the curriculum.  

We are excited to work with you and your students. They will learn about being safe in many settings. 
This Welcome Packet includes:  

● One Teacher Guide
● One sample Student Guide for you
● A class set of Student Guides and poster paper for their project
● A class set of Parent Letters to be sent home with your 

students
All program resources are available on our program site at: http://safetysleuthprogram.com/ 

Student Project:  
Students will create a final project (a hand drawn poster) that expresses their learning from the Safety 
Sleuth Program. Once the projects are completed, you will choose five (5) posters to submit to PSEG 
Long Island for a chance to be included in a Safety Sleuth exhibition at Long Island Children's Museum. 

If you have any questions, please call, or email me.  I look forward to speaking with you and helping to 
EM-Power your students to become Safety Sleuths! 

Regards, 

Colleen McKean 

Colleen McKean  
Program Manager, 516-606-7660 / Colleen@dbarrettassociates.com 




